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July 18, 2022 

J. Scott Herring P.E. 
Director of Public Works / County Engineer  
Hernando County 
1525 East Jefferson Street  
Brooksville, FL 34601 

Subject: Year 4 Audit Report Acknowledgement of Response  
Hernando County Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4)
FLR04E040- 004 
Hernando County 

Dear J. Scott Herring, 

Thank you for your response received on July 15, 2022 related to the Department’s Audit Report, 
dated March 10, 2022. The Department has determined your response to our request to be 
satisfactory. Please ensure all procedures that are in place are being properly documented and 
tracked for future audits/reports.  

If you have any questions, please contact Alex Weeks at 850-245-8495, 
Alexander.C.Weeks@FloridaDEP.gov or Michelle Bull at 850-245-7561, 
Michelle.Bull@FloridaDEP.gov.  

Sincerely,

Alex Weeks
NPDES Stormwater Program

Cc:  Todd Crosby, Hernando County 
Timea Lewis, Hernando County 


